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MEMBER-MEMBER CHAMPIONS 
Congratulations to Shelley Landon & Vicki Anda and to 

Brock Rouch & Ty Haefele for winning the Women’s 

and Men’s Member-Member Championship! 

 

 

Kristen’s Corner 

September Events 

From the General Manager 

Ladies Last Blast 
It’s a Barbie kinda party… 

 

Read More on Page 3 

Little Dilly 
Save the date… 

 

Read More on Page 8 

Board of Directors 
 

Are you interested in 

serving a 3-year term on 

the Casper Country Club 

Board of Directors? If so, 

please contact Richie 

Bratton, Board President to 

get your name on the 

nomination list. He can be 

reached at 307-262-8003. 
Club Champions 

Your 2023 Club Champions are Men’s – Jordan Malm, Senior 

– Mike Lockhart, and Ladies & Derby Winner – Cindy Cheney  
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NEED EVENT SPACE?  
 

Do you have an event coming up? Need a space for a business meeting, a baby shower or an 

anniversary party? The CCC has several options for hosting a meeting or event for our 

members – with no room rental fee! 

 

Christmas Parties are also booking fast and you don’t want to be left out.  All Friday and 

Saturday nights are booked in December – but we have lots of open nights during the week. 

 

Also, if you have any event ideas to hold at the Club we would be thrilled to hear them!   

 

Please contact Jennifer Barrett or Mary McPherson at 307-235-5777 x4 or at 

jennifer@caspercountryclub.com to plan your next event!!  

 

2023 Tournament Schedule 
SEPTEMBER 
3RD     COUPLES’ CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 
4TH          HOLIDAY GOLF, TEE TIMES 
7TH   COUPLE TWILIGHT NIGHT GOLF 
8TH   BIRD & BIRDIE 
11TH    KAMIKAZEE 
15TH  CASA TOURNAMENT 
16TH & 17TH   CASPER CUP- CCC (SUNDAY)-  PV (SATURDAY) 
22nd    LADIES INTERCLUB 
26th      LADIES’ LAST BLAST, 12:30 SHOTGUN 
27TH     SUPERINTENDENT’S REVENGE  
 

Tournament Schedule subject to change, please call the Pro Shop with any questions. 

 

 

mailto:jennifer@caspercountryclub.com
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KRISTEN’S CORNER 
 
Those who are reading this are probably asking the same question as I am: How is it already 
September!? Unfortunately, I don’t have the answer, but I would like to know who was 
responsible for the summer of ’23 and have a couple words with them… We are all aware of the 
not-so-summery ‘summer’ we had, weather-responsible tournament cancelations, etc., but I know 
one thing for sure - it made me grateful for the handful of sunny days we have had. 
 
On a lighter note, I want to wish the Membership a Happy Fall, and if all of us hope for warmer 
weather maybe we can get the sun’s attention! I know this summer wasn’t ‘it’, but the last several 
weeks of warmth are enough to celebrate and be grateful for! On that note, the facilities at CCC 
will not give up without a fight, and thankfully there’s still some summer left! Myself and all 
Department Heads love to see the Members, and are hoping to see the Membership come out to 
the club and celebrate the next months of *fingers crossed* nice weather – whether at the pool, 
on the course or in the restaurant. CCC is always happy to be the Membership’s home-away-from-
home and see everyone’s faces – new & familiar. 
 
This month has lots of opportunities for members to come out and enjoy CCC’s facilities. Whether 
playing in the Couples’ Club Championship, Bird & Birdie, Twilight Night Golf, attending our 
events, enjoying a sunny day at the pool, or dining in the restaurant – we always look forward to 
seeing the Membership at the club and want to provide the best services and overall experience.  
 
On a final note, I want to thank the Membership for their patience with staffing. This is a difficult 
time of year for all departments at CCC, as employees are returning to school, moving for winter, 
etc. Reflecting on the past year as Food & Beverage Manager, I’ve learned a lot. I’m happy to say 
that, despite being clinically clumsy, I believe I’ve graduated from my training wheels and am 
better prepared & more experienced in this position. I continue to get lots of positive feedback, 
remarks & ideas regarding the Club’s operations, and look forward to implementing both the 
Member’s & my ideas. You may have noticed I’ve been more active in helping daily operations 
during this period, and it has reminded me why I love being part of the CCC family – being able to 
spend time and interact with the Members is one of the things I value most about the Club.  
 
Thank you for joining me in this month’s Cheers, and let’s show September what CCC & its 
Members are made of! (regardless of what Green Day says about “wake me up when September 
ends”). 
 
Kristen 
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FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 
 
As the weather starts to change from summer to fall the Casper Country Club will be going 
through some changes. The start of schools marks the return of many of our employees returning 
to their studies. With that being said, please be patient with the current staff as we are looking to 
hire additional employees. 
 
The Pool and Snack Bar will close shortly.  We will be watching the weather and make a decision 
on a hard date for the pool to close.  We will inform you of that date when decided. 
 
Adam Snively, our Superintendent, is planning on doing Aeration on the course on September 18th 
and 19th. This course maintenance is necessary to ensure healthy turf grass for the 2024 season. 
Please be patient through this process. 
 
I would like to personally congratulate the following Tournament Winners on their stellar play: 
 
 Club Champions:  Men’s – Jordan Malm 
    Ladies – Cindy Cheney 
    Senior – Mike Lockhart 
    Derby – Cindy Cheney 
    Junior Boy’s – Isaac Schmidt 
    Junior Girl – Bailey Watson 
 Member- Member: Men’s- Brock Rouch & Ty Haefele 
    Ladies- Vicki Anda & Shelley Landon 
 Match Play:  Men’s – Wes Hayden 
 
Keep your eye out for TWAYC (This Week At Your Club), we will be detailing the upcoming weeks 
activities and specials.  
 
Fall is a great time for golfing, I hope to see you out on the course often to enjoy the beautiful fall 
days that are ahead. 
 
Bob O’Neill 
General Manager 
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Adam’s 
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FROM THE PRO SHOP  
It’s back to school time for the kids, so that means the KW golf team has been practicing after school 
during the week. The pro shop will do its best to manage the golf team’s practice schedule with 
normal member play. Thank you to all members for your cooperation! 
 
The Pro Shop would like to congratulate all of our major winners over the last month. Thank you to 
everyone that participated and made our events a success!! 
 

Boys Junior Club Champion- Isaac Schmidt 
Ladies Junior Club Champion- Bailey Watson 

Men’s Club Champion- Jordan Malm 
Senior Club Champion- Mike Lockhart 

Women’s Club Champion- Cindy Cheney 
Club Champion Derby Winner- Cindy Cheney 

Member-Member Champions- Ty Haefele & Brock Rouch 
Ladies Member-Member Champions- Vicky Anda & Shelley Landon 

Men’s Individual Match-Play Champion- Wes Hayden 
 
The Golf Schedule for September: 
 Sept. 3rd         Couples Club Championship (11:00 am Tee Times) 
 Sept. 4th       Holiday Golf, (Tee Times) 
 Sept. 7th   Couples Twilight Night Golf (Dinner @7pm / Shotgun Start at 8pm) 
 Sept. 8th   Bird & Birdie Tournament (1:00pm Shotgun Start, Course Closed) 
 Sept. 11th    Kamikaze (12:30pm Shotgun Start, Course and Ranges Closed) 
 Sept. 16th & 17th        Casper Cup (Sat. @ PV/ Sun. @ CCC) (Year of Performance Points) 
 Sept. 22nd    Ladies Interclub (Course is open for Open Play) 
 Sept. 26th     Ladies Last Blast 
 Sept. 27th    Adam’s Revenge 
  
Just a friendly reminder, please repair ball marks, keep carts away from greens and tee boxes, make 
sure to follow the dress code policy and please check in at the Pro Shop before you start your round. If 
you are planning to use Credit Book or Gift Cards for Special Orders, please have the Special Orders in 
by Sept. 15, 2023. All other Credit Book and Gift Cards expire on October 31st, 2023. Due to the start of 
the school year we are losing most of our inside and outside staff.  Our goal is to continue to provide a 
First-Class Country Club Service to you all without missing a beat, with that being said, staff will be 
doing both inside and outside workloads so please be patient with our team.  
 
We hope to see you soon and often! 
 
Todd Schafersman, PGA Head Professional 
 



 

NEWSLETTER | SEPTEMBER 2023 | PAGE 8 


